
 

 

  
 

 REPORT TO PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 

 

TO:  Honorable Chairman and Members of the Public Safety Advisory 

Commission 

 

FROM: Farid Dost, Senior Civil Engineer 

 

DATE: April 19, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Quarterly Report to City Council – 1st Quarter 2017 

 

 

Recommendation 

 
It is recommended that the Commission review and approve the proposed quarterly report 
to be submitted to the City Council. 
 

Discussion 
 
According to section 2.46.060 (G) of Ordinance No. 2013-1317, the Public Safety Advisory 
Commission is to provide a written report to the City Manager’s office on a quarterly basis 
to be forwarded to the City Council for review.  
  
Attached is a draft report prepared by City Staff. The report covers the Commission’s 
activities and actions from January through March 2017. In addition, the report includes 
upcoming issues or projects the Commission will assist within the coming months. 
The following Public Safety Advisory Commission Minutes are submitted for approval: 
 

Fiscal Impact 

 
None 

 

Exhibits 

 
A. Memo to City Council – 1st Quarter 2017 Report 


